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Dear Parents and Carers, 

It’s nearly half term already ! 

 

Events this week 

On Monday, all our reception pupils had a wonderful day at the Horniman Museum where they learnt all about the 

Chinese New Year. On Tuesday, all of our Year 6 pupils visited the Museum of London and took part in an excellent 

Anglo Saxon workshop. 

Today, 5T went off to London Zoo for a fantastic Rainforest experience and 6F went to St Thomas More School for a 

really exciting science afternoon. 

 

Thank you for all your feedback about our educational visits this is really helpful for our future planning. Please keep 

sending them back. 

There is a copy to download on the Newsletter page of our web site. 

 

Friends News 

Bring on the sugar rush!! The PTA will organise a cake sale next Thursday 9th February at both sites and would 

appreciate it if parents could donate a cake on the day. It doesn’t need to be home baked! Each child should bring a 

£1 on the day to get their slice. All proceedings will go to the school. We ask all parents whose children have food 

allergies to send their cake wrapped and labelled with the child’s name and class. Please also let us know this 

information by email stwinifredsfriendsse12@gmail.com. Our dedicated office staff will show you where to leave 

your cake. 

We have a date for the Family Bingo Night! It’s on Friday 3rd March at 6.15pm at the Junior School hall. All parents 

and children welcome. This is a fun evening so come join us for some nibbles, drinks and prizes. If you have any 

unwanted gifts please donate to us. You can leave your donations in the office. 

Between July and September you helped us raise £50.52 for the school by shopping online via easyfundraising. Thank 

you!! Find out more and join here: www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fostwinifredslee 

 

First Communion Programme 2016/17 Our Lady of Lourdes , Lee . 

The next session is this weekend, on Saturday 4th February at 10:00am prompt. Children in the church and parents 

in the hall – teas and coffees will be available from 9:45am. We will be covering Chapters 5 & 8 Friendship & Joy 

Notes for your diary 
9th February – Cake sale 
3rd March – Bingo Night (6.15pm Junior site) 
7th & 8th March  -    Parent/Teacher Meetings both sites 
30th March 7pm  -   Internet Safety Meeting For Parents and Carers 
 

Year 2 & Junior Site: 
Newstead Road, 
Lee,  
London 
SE12 0SJ 
   
Tel:  0208 857 8792 

Early Years Site: 
103 Effingham Road, 
Lee,  
London 
SE12 8NS 
   
Tel:  0208 852 0187 
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Young Explorers Holiday Club 

Please follow this link to access details:  

http://www.swcps.lewisham.sch.uk/newsletters/ 

 

Attendance & Punctuality for this term 

Total late 28 throughout the school. Congratulations to 2F with no late children. Well done to 4K & 6F with 100% 

attendance. 

 

Class Attendance Lates Class Attendance Lates Class  Attendance Lates 

Reception C 90% 2 Year 2T 95% 3 Year 4K 100% 5 

Reception B 97% 1 Year 2F 97% 0 Year4/5 L 99% 2 

Year 1 A 94% 4 Year 3U 99% 1 Year 5T 99% 2 

Year 1 R 99% 3 Year 3A 96% 3 Year 6M 96% 1 

 Year 6F 100% 1 

 

Have a very good weekend and keep warm. 

 

Margaret Hanrahan 
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